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Letter from the Coach 

 
01/08/2017 

 
Dear players,  
 
It is with great enthusiasm that I have re-signed with United and am ready to start the 
season once again as Coach. I am keen to continue to grow and develop our own 
players to build our club back up again. In particular work with the young players that 
offered so much last season and the older players to continue to give to the club year in 
year out. 

 
I welcome back Geoff Pretty as Assistant Coach. His continued contribution will only help 
us go from strength to strength. We will also be adding to the coaching panel in 2017-
2018. More news to come.  
 
The pre-season training campaign begins on the 20th August 2017, in preparation for the 
first game of the season on the 7th October 2017. The following dates have been 
allocated for pre-season training. Sunday trainings will be held at Langama Park unless 
notified otherwise and Wednesday training will be at the Sunbury Indoor centre. We will 
then move to Tuesday/Thursday nights when the ground is free.   
 
Sunday 20 August (11:00am onwards) – Short session with a BBQ to finish 
Wednesday 23 August (6pm – 7pm) – Sunbury INDOOR CENTRE 
Sunday 27 August (11:00am onwards) – LANGAMA 
Wednesday 30 August (8.30pm – 9.30pm) – Sunbury INDOOR CENTRE 
Sunday 3 September (11:00am onwards) – LANGAMA  
Wednesday 6 September (8.30pm – 9.30pm) – Sunbury INDOOR CENTRE 
Sunday 10 September (11:00am onwards) – LANGAMA 

 
Practice Match – TBC  
Practice Match vs Keilor Saturday (September 23rd TBC) 

 
If the ground has been handed back over to the cricket club, we will switch to Tues/Thurs 
training on the following dates: 

 
Tuesday 12 September (5:30pm onwards ) 
Thursday 14 September (5:30pm onwards ) 
Tuesday 19 September (5:30pm onwards ) 
Thursday 21 September (5:30pm onwards ) 
 
First Match - Saturday 7 October 2017 
 
I would like to thank the committee for giving me the opportunity to lead the club for 
another season and I look forward to working closely with all of you throughout the 
season. 

 
Please do not hesitate to give me a call if there is anything you wish to discuss. 

 
Thank You  
Steve Grey 
0409 441 578 

 
  

  

  

Life Members 
Michael Jensen 
Lance Long 
Bill Morison 
Peter Tidswell 
Garry Wilson 
Gary Pretty 
Kevin Cartwright 
Geoff Pretty 
John Stark 
Trevor Corrie 
Harry Young 
Ron Smith 
Ken Thomas 
Roger Podolczak 
Lee Webber 
Adam Smith 
Stuart Wilson 
Stephen James 
Rob Hyatt 
Adam Billinghurst 
Steve Billinghurst 
Mark Boyes 
Ben Powell 
Lance Watts 
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